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Looking Ahead 

 

Wednesday 16th December 

- Y3 & Y4 Christmas Dinner 

 

Thursday 17th December 

- Y5 & Y6 Christmas Dinner 

 

Friday 18th December 

- last day of term. 

 

Monday 21st December – Friday 1st January 

- Christmas Holidays 

 

 

 

Talking to Teachers at the end of the day 

 

If you are needing a quick word with your 

child’s teacher, the end of the school day is a 

good time to try and catch them.  However, 

please can we ask that you let them ensure all 

their children have been collected before you 

talk to them.  This will avoid late collections 

and allow all families to leave the school 

premises promptly. 

 

Thank you for your assistance with this. 

 

 

Dinner Money 

 

Thanks again to all our parents who keep their 

child’s dinner money accounts in credit, this 

really does help.   

 

Can we please remind all parents that dinners 

should be paid for in advance.  With Christmas 

dinner coming there will be quite a few families 

who never normally have school dinners, the 

cost is £2.15 per meal so can you please add 

this amount to your child’s ParentPay dinner 

money account. 

 

 

 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 

 

Last week was anti-bullying week and lots of 

work was done in class around this topic.  Here 

are a couple of pictures of the fantastic 

Eadle’s united against bullying jigsaw pieces. 
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